IAAPT Business Meeting, Nov. 4th, 2017, Dordt College, Sioux Center, IA

The Nov. 4th IAAPT business meeting was called to order by Ian Spangenberg at 2:45 pm with 13 people attending.  
The Treasurers report was given and approved with all monetary accounts having ample funds.
There was an inquiry about new projects like the Arduino sets that were bought for last years meeting and then given to participants.  There was discussion on new project ideas that a grant of money could be used for but nothing new that triggered member interest.  Other ideas will be explored by the officers and the membership will be informed if something interesting is found.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Sites suggestions for next years meeting were discussed with the consensus that we try for a joint meeting with the Illinois and/or the Wisconson sections.  Pleasant Valley High School was volunteered by Ian Spangenberg, which would be an excellent location for a possible joint meeting with the Illinois section.  Kristen Thompson also volunteered Loras College as a site if we wished to have a joint meeting with the Wisconsin and Illinois sections.  Nate Quarderer is going to send out inquiries to both sections and the officers will then make a site determination when those responses come in.
Two officer positions were up for elections this year.  Our new President Elect is Matt Harding, and our new Vice President (High School) is Sara Karbeling.
Meeting adjourned at 3:20 pm.
Dale Stille, IAAPT Co-Secretary reporting.
